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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 639 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 22/02/2019.  
 

1. How many hospital negligence claims have been made against the Trust relating to deep 

vein thrombosis and pulmonary embolism (blood clots) in the last five financial years? 

2. Of the legal claims referred to in question 1, how much money has been paid to those who 

have brought claims against the Trust? 

3. Please break down the data to questions 1 and 2 by hospital. 

 
Unfortunately we are unable to provide you with the information requested as: 
 
I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not hold the information that you have requested as 
all litigation costs are settled by NHS Resolution. 
 


